
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This law applies to both marked and unmarked crosswalks on all streets, including on one-way streets. Red 
curbs may or may not be painted in certain locations, but the absence of markings does not exempt 

compliance. 

As a recommendation, drivers can use the length of a standard parking space (approximately 20 feet) as a 
guide to ensure compliance when parking near crosswalks. 

Keeping areas clear of parked vehicles will help drivers see pedestrians more easily, reducing blind spots 
and the likelihood of accidents. 

FULL ENFORCEMENT WILL INCLUDE FINES OF $58 PER VIOLATION 

 

*For questions, please contact Parking Division at (559) 621-PARK (7275) 


